
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

June 4, 2020 
 

Mr. Bradley J. Sawatzke 
Chief Executive Officer 
Energy Northwest 
Mail Drop 1023 
76 North Power Plant Loop 
P.O. Box 968 (Mail Drop 1023) 
Richland, WA  99352-0968 
 
SUBJECT: COLUMBIA GENERATING STATION – PROJECT MANAGER ASSIGNMENT 
 
Dear Mr. Sawatzke: 
 

This letter is to inform you that effective June 7, 2020, Mr. Mahesh L. Chawla will be 

assigned as the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s Licensing Project Manager for Columbia 

Generating Station.  Mr. Chawla may be reached at 301-415-8371 or by e-mail to 

Mahesh.Chawla@nrc.gov.   

Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/ 
 
Jennifer L. Dixon-Herrity, Chief 
Plant Licensing Branch IV 
Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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